
From:  Neil Parker  < Neil.Parker@rethink.org > 
Date: Wed, Jul 3, 2019 at 2:50 AM 
Subject: hello 
To:  gmlegacyproject@gmail.com  < gmlegacyproject@gmail.com > 
 
 
Hi there, many thanks again for your support! Just dropping an email to say hi and to give a link 
for our facebook page… 
  
https://www.facebook.com/groups/thebridgeinharrow/ 
  
Neil 

 
 

Neil Parker 
Team Leader – Floating Support Service 
The Bridge 
Christchurch Avenue 
Harrow HA3 5BD 
Tel: 020 8427 8528 
Mob: 07483 301 200 
  
https://www.rethink.org/help-in-your-area/services/housing/harrow-floating-support/ 
  

“This message is confidential. It and any associated files are intended only for the use of 
the individual or organisation to which it is addressed. Unauthorised copying or distribution 
of this message, its attachments or parts thereof, is strictly prohibited unless specifically 
stated otherwise. If you have received this message in error please return to sender. 
Thank you.” 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/thebridgeinharrow/
https://www.rethink.org/help-in-your-area/services/housing/harrow-floating-support/
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Albert Embankment, London, SE1 7TP. 
Rethink Mental Illness is the operating name of the National Schizophrenia Fellowship, a 
company 
 


